
Welcome to Year 1
Here is where you find out who your teacher 

will be next year!



Rabbit Class (RN) - you will now be a Daffodil (1T)

Miss Taylforth
Class Teacher

Miss Siham
1:1 Assistant

Miss Hussain
Class LSA

Hello Rabbits (RN) My name is Miss Taylforth
and I will be your new class teacher from 
September.
In the class there will also be Miss Hussain and 
Miss Siham. 

Our class will be called 1T Daffodils.

We will be there to welcome you all on your 
first day to school. 

Have a wonderful summer and I look forward 
to seeing you all in September.



Badger Class (RK) - you will now be a Daisy (1P)

Miss Powers
Class Teacher

Miss Houria
Class LSA

Hello Badgers (RK). My name is Miss Powers and I 
will be your new class teacher from September. 
In the class there will also be Miss Houria 

Our class will be called 1P Daisy.

We will be there to welcome you all on your first 
day to school. 

Have a wonderful summer and I look forward to 
seeing you all in September.



Hedgehog Class (RC) - you will now be a Bluebell (1V)

Miss Vara
Class Teacher

Mrs Brown
Class LSA

Hello Hedgehogs (RC) My name is Miss Vara and I 
will be your new class teacher from September.
In the class there will also be Mrs Brown and Mrs 
Maciejewska (phonetically = Mach-ee-es-k-er) 

Our class will be called 1V Bluebells.

We will be there to welcome you all on your first 
day to school. 

Have a wonderful summer and I look forward to 
seeing you all in September.

Mrs Maciejewska
1:1 Support Assistant



Year 1 Notices

 Please remember to clearly label all of your 

belongings including jumpers and PE kits.

 PE will take place once a week. Please ensure 

children bring their PE kits in as soon as possible 

and these can be left on their pegs at school.

 Please bring in your reading books from Reception 

so that they can be returned to their year group.


